
                                                            
 

JANUARY 2015 
 

 
Dear Hillcrest Families, 
 

Welcome back to a wonderful new year! It is such a pleasure being with our 
students once again, and listening to their adventures over the holidays! It is 

amazing that half the year is already behind us.  I need to take a moment again 
to thank all of our families and staff that donated to the Giving Tree Project, 
and to our Coat Drive this past December. A number of individuals had 

brighter holidays thanks to all of the generous donations.  
 
As we move into the second half of the school year please remember to 

continue to stay in contact with your child’s teacher. A sustained relationship 
between home and school allows students to thrive in their educational 

environment. Staff can be reached by phone or through e-mail. Please keep in 
touch also via their class web pages for information about what’s happening.  

Please remember our students go outside for recess during the winter months. 
Please dress students accordingly (don’t forget scarves and gloves). If a snow 

day occurs, the district will notify you in a “Connect Ed” phone message. 
Information about school closings can also be accessed on the district 
homepage.  

 
We are looking forward to an exciting second half of the year! 

 
Thank you Joey for reminding me that my January letter has not yet been 
posted to my Principal’s Corner  

 
     Educationally 
 

    Jacqueline Liburd                                                       
 


